
1st May 2020 
 

FROM US TO YOU follow the link for our video message:  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=8ddrba0nrZA  
 
REMINDERS 
School is open for the children of key workers to provide child care.   
In order for us to make sure staff are available we ask that only those who absolutely need cover use this  facility and 
that you give us a minimum of 2 days notice of the cover you need.  Thank you. 
 

The government has suspended the provision of ‘universal’ free school meals for children in these year groups.  If any 
families in these classes believe they may be entitled under the standard free school meals scheme, please contact the 
school office for further guidance.  Anyone  having problems with their Edenred meal  vouchers can email them at                
freeschoolmealsparentscarers@edenred.com 
 

Please send in your stories, drawings, paintings etc. to: Byron@oasisbyron.org   

Writing a Limerick 
 

There once were some amazing creatures, 
Who wore lanyards and ties as gestures, 
We love the work they do, 
They make learning fun too, 
These creatures with features are teachers. 
 
I wrote a limerick in my night gown, 
I wrote it because I was in lockdown, 
I was home schooling, 
There was no ruling, 
I’m so excited to get back to town. 
 

Henry in year 6 echoes how we all feel in 

his English work! 

 

Rivan and Thomas in             

Reception have worked hard 

on their ladybirds project 

Enzo in Year 6 busy studying             

literature, maths and D&T! 

Amy’s work (Year 3) 

Luis 

Year 3 

Jai (Year 2) and Simran (Reception) share 

their knowledge 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=8ddrba0nrZA

